
 Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.

 

 

From: Lauren Osbourn <lauren.osbourn@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, June 29, 2020 8:30 PM
To: Davis, Meghaan <Meghaan.Davis@portlandoregon.gov>
Cc: Harrison Osbourn <hosbourn@gmail.com>
Subject: Request for time slot on July 8: Stanton Street Crime

 

Hello Meghaan,

 

I formally request to sign up for a time slot for public comment at the July 8 meeting. 
Subject: Stanton Street Crime.

 

Thank you very much,

 

Lauren Osbourn 

54 NE Stanton St., Portland OR 97212

541-228-8254

 

 



Filed ___________________ 

MARY HULL CABALLERO 
Auditor of the City of Portland 

By _____________________ 
  Deputy 
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